
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Community Advisory Council 

 

From:  Brian Shafritz 

 

Subject: 2013 Clean Air Plan 

 

Date:  September 26, 2012 

 

 

 

Every three years, the California Clean Air Act requires us to prepare and submit a triennial 

progress report and plan revision (“triennial update”) to the 1991 Clean Air Plan (CAP), which 

documents how Santa Barbara County will attain the state ozone standard.  The last triennial 

update (“2010 CAP”) encompassed the three year period 2007 to 2009 and was submitted to the 

California Air Resources Board in January 2011.  We are currently preparing the 2013 triennial 

update (“2013 CAP”) which covers the years 2010 to 2012. The main purpose of this meeting is 

to brief the CAC on the elements required to be addressed in a state triennial update, and to 

summarize the components and schedule for the 2013 CAP.   

 

Attached is a draft introduction to the 2013 CAP which lays out the big picture. 

 

  

 

 

 


